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World Book Day  
 

 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The school was filled with colour and there was an 
amazing buzz in the air.  Our children and staff 
looked fabulous as they paraded around the play-
grounds to the applause of parents, carers and 
friends.  During the special assembly, certificates 
were awarded for new Word Millionaires and a 
number of children from varying year groups read 
samples of their own writing, celebrating the won-
derful, creative writing taking place in school. 

 
Many Happy Returns 

Mr Hambridge has 
celebrated his 70th 
birthday this week.  70 
must be the new 50! 
We all wish him many 
happy returns... 

 
Habits of Mind (HOM) 

 
Number 16:  
 
Remaining open to continuous 
learning 
 

 
 
 
School Attendance Figures ( 25/2—1/3) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Average: 96.50  School Target: 97.00% 
 

 

Class    % Class % 

RJ 94.80 3K 97.24 

RF 95.42 3Cr 97.93 

RS 95.42 4EF 99.17 

1S 96.43 4D 97.20 

1L 95.71 4T 94.80 

1B 92.00 5H 98.67 

2E 99.33 5GS 99.29 

2T 99.31 6P 97.04 

2B 92.00 6S 98.40 

3C 96.00 6M 94.07 

Monday Air pollution monitoring back-
pack project starts 
9.00am School nurse drop in 
session 

Tuesday AM Year 3 & 4 Quins Rugby 
3.00–8.00pm 2T parents eve 

Wednes-
day 

Year 4 Roman Day                             
2.00pm Swimming Gala Finals 

Thursday 2PM Finish                          
3.00-8.00pm Parents Eve          
6.30pm Governor Meeting 

Friday Red Nose Day  

Helping Hands 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

L is our Helping Hands Cup winner this week.  Miss 
Moxom chose L for his helpful attitude to his teach-
ers, friends and younger children in school. 

 
Sports Star 
 
A has been chosen by Miss 
Fuller as sports star this week, 
she is loving his positive attitude 
to sport, well done Alfie. 

 
 

Teach Primary Magazine 
A team from Teach Primary magazine visited the 
school today to interview children and 
staff in preparation for an article about 
our wonderful school.  We are very excit-
ed to be chosen for the magazine and 
look forward to the publication date later 
this year.  

Sports News 
Today our school was represented in the Harrodian 
Cross Country event at Barn Elms.  We await the 
final results but the team ran extremely well with a 
number of our girls recording the fastest times in 
their year group; Tess in Year 5, Evie in Year 4 and 
Maryam in Year 3. Go girls! 

 
Diary Dates: 

 
1pm Fun Run 16th  
March at Palewell Park 

 
 

Week commencing: 11th March  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


